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“l would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to WFWRP for giving girls like us, who had no
opportunities to learn and develop as professionals, a chance.”

— Graduate of the New Hope Technical Institute

That’s just one testimony from the New Hope Technical Institute in
Rwanda, but there are hundreds more! Another graduate told us that she is
now able to support her entire family in the city with all of the essentials. Other
graduates run their own catering companies, beauty salons and make custom
products!

These schools provide a lifeline for students from families living on less
than $1.90 a day. Our vision is to empower women and young people to
achieve economic independence through vocational training, fostering a
peaceful and prosperous future.

Since 1999, NHTI has offered tuition support to over 1,150 poor and
orphaned students, prioritizing those motivated to learn despite financial
hardships. Each year, approximately 100 students participate in our classes,
receiving not only education but also hope and the skills to build better lives.



However, there is still much to do and we need your help! There are still
many challenges for our students, many of which cannot afford the mandatory
off-campus training. To address these issues, we began constructing an
additional training center in 2019. While we’ve secured 70% of the necessary
funding, we still need $12,000 to complete the project.

Can you help us complete the construction of this additional training
center and serve more women and men in Rwanda? Your donation could
make a tremendous difference in opening up the door to help more students
acquire the skills needed for meaningful employment and a better future.

Yes, I'd like to invest in future leaders through
the Schools of Africa Project!
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